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16th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
On Wednesday 27th March 2024 at 9.30 a.m., Seuss and Rosen classes will be going on a Spring 
Walk as part of our topic ‘The Great Outdoors’.  The children will be taking a walk around the local 
area and exploring the nature and wildlife they may see on the way.  
 
Please ensure you use the link below to confirm your child’s attendance.  Access is via the School’s 
website under the heading “Parent/Carer Information”, subheading “Parent/Carer authorisation 
trip/club/activity”.  

 
We have space for eight parent/carer helpers.  If you would like to join us please let us know by 
sending an email to admin@bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher  
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